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Summer 2023 

Intergenerational Learning 

This term, children in Foundation Stage have been taking part in an intergenerational dance 
project with the residents of Seckford Almshouse which has been co-ordinated by our dance 
teacher, Sam Moss. It has been a very special project for all involved. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Science Day 

Everyone took part in a whole school science project. Children had 

to design a chameleon that would be invisible to prey. This was 

part of the children’s learning about animals and their habitats. 

We were so impressed by the children’s creativity and many are so 

well camouflaged that still have not been discovered!  

 

PGL Trip 

Our Year 6 pupils had a fantastic residential trip to PGL Bawdsey. 

It was wonderful to see their great team work and perseverance.  

 

 

Matilda and Maisie 

Meet our new school pets, Matilda and Maisie. Not only are they 

helping to enrich our science learning, they are also attending 

nurture sessions and reading sessions. 

 


